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While the amendment is an improvement, this bill is not needed. I prefer to have the 

Daylight savings time either left as it is, which provides the most usable daylight for 

healthful exercise in Oregon’s dark dreary and rainy winters, or wait until all three 

West Coast states go to permanent Daylight Savings timer. Who needs a yearly 3:45 

AM sunrise??? Few would be up that early to make use of that daylight. In fact it 

would interfere with most Oregonians sleep, since darkness is best for sleep. 


